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a statement he has deviated from the path of truth. 
His second letter in the issue of February 18th 
is very personal in tone. He refers to what is 
the policy of the Governors of this University as 
being the Principal’s policy, an* points out what 
the Principal evidently thinks, rather than what 
the Board of Governors thought.

I dislike to make any reference to 
the concluding paragraph of his letter in the issue 
of the 18th, hut for the information of all I 
desire to state most positively that none of "the 
higher military servants of Canada" were ever • 
"offered" or received any "reward for services 
rendered". That being the case, the question of 
their refusing it "on the grounds that others might 
find greater need for the same" has never arisen. 
Why Mr. Lockhart should make such a contemptible 
insinuation is beyond my comprehension.

Principal


